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Y4 Paultons Park Trip                                19th December 2025 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

We are writing to inform you of an upcoming Year 4 trip, which will take place 
as part of our ‘Fun at the Fair’ project. We are excited to announce that we will 
be visiting Paulton’s Park! Whilst there, children will participate in a workshop 
exploring how electrical circuits work, apply their knowledge of electricity and explore 
the range of rides at the park.  The trip will support the children’s understanding of fairground 
rides and electricity, whilst giving them an opportunity to explore the park. The date for the trip 
is Monday 3rd March 2025.  
 
The cost of the trip is £20.00, which covers transport and entry into Paultons Park. This payment 
is required by Friday 7th February. Payments can be made by WisePay which you can access using 
the link on the front page of the school website: http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk. Once you 
have accessed the link, please select ‘Trips and Visits’, in the toolbar, on the left-hand side. 
Alternatively, payments can be made in cash (exact money please) at the school office. By 
making payment for this trip you are giving permission for your child to attend the Paultons 
Park on Monday 3rd March 2025. Please note that this trip will not be able to go ahead without 
full payment from all students, so should you have any present financial difficulty, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the school office to discuss this confidentially and a payment plan can be 
organised to accommodate your requirements.  
 
Your child will need to bring with them a day bag (preferably a small rucksack) in which they can 
put in a packed lunch and named water bottle. Please do not include sweets or any fizzy drinks 
etc and there should be no nut products. Children who have ordered a hot lunch for this day will 
automatically be issued with a packed lunch on the day. We would like ALL children to wear their 
PE kit and trainers, with their school jumper/cardigan- as a means of being able to identify them. 
We advise that your child also brings a water-proof jacket. May we politely remind you that no 
children should bring a mobile phone, cameras, money or toys.  
 
If you are available to help out on this day and join us on the trip, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher or make contact with the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 Team 

 

 
 

http://www.hillviewprimary.co.uk/

